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Mr. D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: Alabama Power Company to NRC letter dated April 12, 1982
(F. L. Clayton, Jr. to J. F. Stoltz)

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
Steam Generator Tube Integrity (Generic Letter 82-22)

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Generic Letter 82-22 entitled, " Congressional Request for
Information Concerning Steam Generator Tube Integrity" requested each
licensee to provide information regarding steam generator tube
maintenance, repair and worker exposures. Alabama Power Company has
reviewed these questions and determined that much of the requested
information has been supplied to the NRC via reports required annually
by the Code of Federal Regulations ar.d the above referenced letter.

Since receipt of this request for information, Alabama Power
Company has been in the midst of the first refueling outage for Farley
Unit 2 and has also been preparing for the upcoming Unit I refueling
outage. Resources required to provide additional specific and detailed
responses beyond current regulatory requirements are not available.

If you have any questions, please advise.

Yours very truly,
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Mr. D. G. Eisenhuf., Director November 24, 1982
Division of Licens.ng Page 2
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas
Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
Mr. E. A. Reeves
Mr. W. H. Bradford
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